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We are reaching out to provide an update on 
the ERP program.  We have been hard at 
work on a number of initiatives, including 
increasing our program communication 
transparency and working to make future 
CRP sessions as productive and tailored to 
the State as possible. 
 
First off, we wanted to formally welcome Kevin 
O’Toole, who joined as the new ERP Program 
Director this past week. 
 
Kevin comes to the State with an extensive 
ERP background and will be working very 
closely with state leadership, the PMO team, 
and ERP agency stakeholders to provide 
oversight and ensure overall program 
success.   
 
Prior to joining our team, Kevin led several 
global ERP implementations and also worked 
for both SAP and Accenture directly.   
 
Second, in order to make ERP program 
updates more transparent, we have created an 
ERP program website. 
 
As a starting point, the website includes 
information on our overall vision, program 

scope, agency participation, governance 
structure, timelines, FAQs, and session 
videos.   
 
In the future, we will also use this website as a 
forum to provide more regular program 
updates to all ERP stakeholders. This 
newsletter is also a part of the same effort, and 
will also be periodically posted to the website 
(the next newsletter will be distributed mid-
October). 
 
We encourage you all visit the website and 
distribute the following link to your agencies: 
ERP Website 
  
Finally, we have recently defined the 
schedule for the remaining conference room 
pilot (CRP) sessions through October 22.  We 
have sent calendar invites out for all sessions 
through October 16 and will be sending the 
remaining calendar invites for the week of 
October 19 in the next few days.   
 
Over the past few weeks, we have been 
conducting tailored mini-CRP sessions to 
refine content and identify preliminary 
decisions with key stakeholders to ensure 
that larger CRP sessions will be more 
effective.   
 
Moving forward, all meeting invites and 
session material will be sent well in advance 
of meeting to allow for adequate preparation. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and hard 
work throughout this ERP process. Please 
don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions! 
 
 
Regards, 
The Statewide PMO Team 

 

https://enterpriseweb.illinois.gov/sites/erp/Pages/default.aspx

